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Heidi Palchik

From: Nancy Patton
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 2:36 PM
To: Heidi Palchik
Subject: FW: Proposed RRM for POBOR II and Request for Pre-hearing

He means Thursday, January 26 
 

From: Allan Burdick [mailto:Allan_Burdick@mgtamer.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 4:38 PM 
To: Nancy Patton 
Cc: Juliana F Gmur/MAXIMUS 
Subject: Proposed RRM for POBOR II and Request for Pre-hearing 
 
Hi Nancy, 
 
The City of Newport Beach will be submitting its draft parameters and guidelines for the POBOR II 
mandate later this month.  Our CSAC-League of Cities Committee discussed the value of having an 
RRM included in those P’s and G’s with the City’s representative and that is the City’s desire as well. 
 Obviously, those P’s and G’s will later need to be combined with the current POBOR set.   
 
To assist with the development of the RRM, the SB 90 Service volunteered to put a draft survey 
instrument and proposed data gathering process together for the City that can be used to support the 
proposed RRM that the City plans to submit to the Commission sometime early next year.  We plan 
on completing that draft in the next few weeks.  Before doing any surveying, we would like to have a 
prehearing to discuss our understanding of the specific activities we plan to survey with your staff and 
other state and local representatives.  Would it be possible to have a prehearing on Thursday 
morning, January 27, 2012?  We could do it in the afternoon; however the CSAC-League committee 
is meeting from 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. that day and we would prefer to avoid that time frame if 
possible.   Our preferred time would be from 11:00 a.m. to noon.   
 
Let me know if this is possible and if there is anything I need to do. 
 
Allan 
 
  
Allan Burdick 
CSAC SB 90 Service 
2001 P Street, Suite 200 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
Office: (916) 443-9236 x 4513 
Cell (916) 203-3608 
 


